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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of Lakeview Community Schools, a rural community school district in Platte County, 

that is in need of reliable and affordable broadband access for our patrons. Our school district serves a diverse 

population of students and families, many of whom lack access to the high-speed internet necessary for their 

educational and personal growth. 

 

As we all know, the internet has become an integral part of our daily lives, providing us with a wealth of 

information and resources. The same is true for education. In the 21st century, students must have access to high-

speed internet in order to fully participate in the digital learning environment. From online research and 

collaboration tools to virtual field trips and interactive lessons, the internet provides a wealth of educational 

opportunities that are simply not available to students who lack broadband access. 

 

Unfortunately, many of our students and families in Platte County do not have access to reliable high-speed 

internet, which puts them at a significant disadvantage compared to their peers. This lack of access not only hinders 

their academic performance, but it also limits their opportunities for growth and success in the 21st century learning 

environment. 

 

That is why I am writing to request your assistance in securing a grant to help bring high-speed broadband to our 

rural community. The funds from this grant will be used to create and implement a comprehensive broadband plan 

that will ensure every student and family in our district has access to the internet. 

 

The benefits of bringing broadband to our community are numerous and far-reaching. Not only will it improve the 

educational outcomes for our students, but it will also provide a much-needed boost to our local economy by 

attracting new businesses and creating new job opportunities. Furthermore, it will improve the quality of life for our 

residents/ 

 

In conclusion, I cannot overstate the importance of providing high-speed broadband to the students and families of 

Lakeview Community Schools. With your support, we can help bridge the digital divide and ensure that every 

student has the tools they need to succeed.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

Aaron Plas 
Aaron Plas 

Superintendent 

Lakeview Community Schools 
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